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“She will give birth to a son, and you are to give him the name Jesus, 
because he will save his people from their sins.” Matthew 1:21

Thank you very much to everyone who brought in money for break 
the rules day, KS1 and KS2 performance tickets, the raffle and golden 

bucket and to everyone who donated money for the
sponsored bounce. 

We have managed to raise a massive total of £2,606.40 for the 
friends group!

Also a massive thank you to Liesel and Pastor Mick from Church on 
the Street who donated the Mince Pies for the KS1 and KS2 

performances. All the spare mince pies have been donated to 
Pendleside Hospice.

We have had lots of fun 
this Christmas at GMSJ!

Make sure to check out our 
Twitter page @GMStJohns 
where you will find lots of 
photos and our christmas 

advent countdown. 

Sorry you couldn’t be here with us at our carol service this year. Please 
visit our Twitter page to listen to videos of the children singing in church.



Reminder-
We are an allergy free school. 
Please do not bring anything 
in your packed lunches that 
may contain nuts including 

chocolate spread.

We hope everyone has a 
lovely Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 
We look forward to 

welcoming you all back 
into school on Tuesday 4th 

January 2022 at 8:45am 
prompt and ready to learn.

New School Diner Menu
We have a new school dinner menu in place 

for the new term. This will be available to view 
on the school website under Parents-School 
Meals.  We will be starting on Week 1 on the 

first week back after Christmas.

Dress to 
impress!

Please make 
sure that all 
children are 
coming to 

school in their 
full school 

uniform and 
ensure that all 

clothes and 
coats etc are 

labelled.

Please make sure to 
update the office whenever 
you get new contact 
details including both 
mobile numbers and 
email addresses.

Our new website has gone 
live however please bear 
with us as it is a working 

progress. 

New Website


